From: Nigel Moore _>

Sent: 12 April 2022 15:48

To: James Neave <James.Neave@westsussex.gov.uk>

Cc: Andrew Sierakowski <Andrew.Sierakowski@westsussex.gov.uk>

Subject: RE: Broadford Bridge - Extension in time and clarification re security cabins- JN to Agent 11
04 22

**¥EXTERNAL**

Hi James - two things to tell:
1. Applicant agrees to extend the determination period until 20" May 2022; and
2. | can confirm the security cabins are not currently on site, but the proposals seek to retain
the ability to have them on site if and when required as part of any final restoration of the
site.

Do come back to me if you have any outstanding concerns or queries regarding these matters.

Kind regards Nigel





